Dear parent,
A reminder that we break up on Friday 22nd May and return Monday 1st June. Preschool will be closed on Monday 22nd June.
Our Ofsted report is available on line now – our ref: EY267101
We are holding the Leaver’s Party on Friday 17thJuly so we will close at 12pm that day to accommodate this. All children will need to be collected at that time. 
Our sports day will take place next term – we will keep you posted via Facebook and the newsletter.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Parents evening will be held on Tuesday 23rd June and an appointment sheet will go up after half term. 
Could all parents please remember that you shouldn’t be entering the children’s toilets unless a member of staff is aware. This is in line with our safeguarding procedures. 
Children need to have suncream applied BEFORE you drop them off; if they are attending for the full day, please leave the named tube in their drawer to aid staff in re-applying at lunchtime. 
The mud kitchen is hugely popular with all the children! We are asking them to wear wellies and waterproof trousers when playing in it as they obviously get rather dirty! We have also purchased some waterproof tabards to protect their top half. If you would like to send in a large old shirt then we are happy to have the children wear these over their usual clothes. Staff have debated this for a long time as we would like to be able to allow all children to get dirty. If you have any solutions we would welcome them!
We will be trialling the on line learning journey app in June. Pease be patient as we learn how to use it. We will give you further details about access once we are up and running. This will only be for parents of children who are remaining with us in September.  
We are hoping to arrange a trip to Brokerswood before the end of term. We are unsure if we will remain open during the trip, or if it will require all staff to attend. Please speak to Rach or Diane if this would inconvenience you. 
Holiday homework: the children have asked to create a sea display so we would like them to make fish for our wall over the holiday.
Happy holidays!
